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Work on Interstate 30 Requires Lane Closures in Little Rock 

 
PULASKI COUNTY (12-17) – Crews performing work along the Interstate 30 corridor in 
Little Rock will require lane closures, according to Arkansas Department of Transportation 
(ARDOT) officials. 
 
Weather permitting, the following travel impacts will occur beginning December 18: 
 
 Fri., Dec. 18 at 9 p.m. – Mon., Dec. 21 at 5 a.m. | Eastbound I-30 | Right-lane closure 

between 9th and 6th Sts. 
 Fri., Dec. 18 at 9 p.m. – Sat., Dec. 19 at noon | 6th St. On-Ramp to Eastbound I-30 | 

Ramp closure. Traffic will detour to 4th St. and use the Cumberland St. on-ramp to 
access eastbound I-30. 

 Mon., Dec. 21 – Wed., Dec. 23 | 7 a.m. – 5 p.m. | 3rd St. | Daytime eastbound and 
westbound right-lane closures between Mahlon Martin and Ferry Sts. 

  
Traffic will be controlled by signage, construction barrels, and barriers. The public is advised 
to be cautious when traveling in the work zone and watch for slower traffic speeds. 
 
Drivers should exercise caution when approaching and traveling through all highway work 
zones. Additional travel information can be found at IDriveArkansas.com or ARDOT.gov. You 
can also follow us on Twitter @myARDOT. 
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